
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 Sunday, October 27, 2024, 10:30 a.m. 

                                          Order of Service 

 

Announcements                                         Mrs. Fay Ogletree  

Call to Worship                                                        Rev. Elaine Stubblefield  

Opening Song of Praise and Worship                 “Every Praise”   

Service of Baptism          

Scripture                   2 Timothy 3:10-15              Minister Michael Stallworth 

Invocation                                                          Zion M. D. McGregor, Pastor 

Worship Selections                                                               Combined Choir 

                                               “Victory”    by Lisa Dennis   

                                       “ It Wont’ Be Long”     by Andre Crouch 

Hymn of Preparation               “ Father, I Stretch My Hands To Thee”                                                      

Proclamation of the Word                                    Z. M. D. McGregor, Pastor 

Invitation To Christ                  “Just Come”   

Worship thru Giving 

Closing Song                             “Give Glory to God Saints”       

Benediction 

 Dear Visitor,                                             
We are so glad you are here! It is 
with PLEASURE that we welcome 
all who have come to worship with 
us on this Sunday. Let us lift up our 

hearts joyfully to the Lord & rededicate our lives to serving our       
Creator.  
 So that we may stay in touch with you, please fill out a Visitor 
Card.  You can get one from an usher or text the word “VISITOR” to 
513-715-8115 and complete the digital card on your phone.    Our 
Ministers, Officers and Members invite you to come again.                                                    
                              God Loves You and SO DO WE! 

MR. RICHARD JONES   

MR. MICHAEL KELLY brother of             

Coley Washington 

MR. KEVIN LEE 

REV. HOWARD MCBRIDE  

MR. JAMES  BAIN son of Rita                      

Merrick 

MRS. LUCY MOORE MERRITTS  

MRS. GLONDORA MOORE  

MRS. ROSETTA PINDER 

MRS. DIANE STORY mother-in-

law of Pastor McGregor 

MS. HEIDI  TAYLOR 

MRS. ROSE THOMAS   

MR. GARY WALLACE  

MS. COURTNEY WASHIMGTON 

MRS. EDWINNA WILLIAMS 

  

  

MR. ROBERT ACKLIN 
MRS. VIRGINIA ACKLIN 

MRS. RUTH BLACK 

MS. NANCY BLANKS 

MRS. JIMMIE DABBS 

MR. DAVID DANIELS son of 

Juanita Daniels 

MRS. JUANITA DANIELS 

MR. OTIS ELAM 

MR. LYMON GAINES 

MR. GARRY GALLAHER  

MR. AND MRS. LEONARD             

     (RUBY) GRAY 

MRS. NAOMI HALL 
MRS. BERTHA JONES 



There’s Power In Prayer       
You Are Invited To Attend 

Bible Study and Prayer 
Every Wednesday 

11:00AM and 11:30AM 
with 

Minister Cheryl D. Grant 
 Telephone # 5089245824 

  

 Bible Study and Prayer 
Rev. Elaine V. Stubblefield 
Every Wednesday 6:30 PM 

Facebook.com/
zioncincinnati 

  
6AM Sunday  

Morning Prayer Line 
with Rev. Elaine V.                      

Stubblefield 
Telephone # 605 475 3250 

Access Code 647753 
  

 
You are invited and encouraged 
to attend Sunday School every 
Sunday at 9:15 a.m. where we 
study the Word of God, share 
and spread His Love and will 
share our Love with YOU. 
  
If 9:15a.m. is too early for    
Sunday School, join Minister      
Cheryl Grant on Zoom Video or 
Zoom Telephone at 6:00p.m. for 
the RAYA (Rest As You Are) 
New Vision  Sunday School 
Class 
Zoom Meeting ID: 86937698548 

Sunday School  
Superintendent  

Deacon Cheryl Waters 
     

ZION CHRISTIAN  LEADERSHIP TRAINING SCHOOL 
Zion Christian Leadership Training School Meets every Wednesday by Zoom, 5:30 
- 6:30pm Topic:  “You and Your Bible”  
Believers should be well informed about the Word of God.  This course presents 
the inspiration and authorship of the Bible, how it was preserved, why we believe 
it, how we deal with its problems and critics, the role of archeology, and ways to 
study it more effectively. 
Please see Corla Tillery for further information or call the church office and leave a mes-
sage so that we may contact you. 
                                 

 
 

                October 
2nd - Jimmie M. Dabbs  - 95 
          Robert L. F. Davis 
3rd  - Lymon Gaines  - 95 
          Malika Graham                                                                                
          Betty Peterson-Terry 
4th -  Ma’laya Hamilton 
6th -  Jordan Harris  
9th - Eric Brown 
10th -Leonard Gray   -92 
11th -Elaine Stewart 
          Jammie Williams 
14th -John Bailey   -96 
15th -Erin Combs     
          Ronald Mitchell 
16th -Winder Hardy 
          Gwen Rhodes 
          Jerel Rabb  
          Rev. Elaine Stubblefield 
          Nosine Brown 
19th   Dr. George Bradley   -96 
20th -Dr. Babette Craig 
26th -Tracie Carmichael 
29th -Deasia Davis 
          John Ogletree 
          Jeanette Washington 
30th -Audrey Campbell              
          Karen Isaacs 
31st - Rev. Howard D. McBride   -99 
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    CURRENT AND UPCOMING                           

            calendar EVENTS 

NOVEMBER 3RD 

Zion Baptist Scholarship Meeting for 
students, grades 7th thru 12th and 
parents after service in the Chapel  

TODAY.  

 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION TO THOSE WHO HAVE A SPECIAL LOVE AND 
TALENT WORKING WITH CHILDREN! 

Pastor McGregor is asking for volunteers to work with 
our children during morning worship, one Sunday per 
month.  At least 8 - 10 volunteers are needed to fill each 
Sunday monthly.  Please sign up in the fellowship hall          
after service. 

     A "Pharmaceutical/CPR Training Workshop" is scheduled at Zion on        
November 16, 2024, from 9:00 A.M. to 12:30 P.M.  Please come to learn 
about the new pharmacy in Avondale and meet Dr. Emmanuel Ayanjoke, its 
owner and primary pharmacist.  Dr. Ayanjoke will answer questions about medi-
cations. 
 
     After a brief presentation by Dr. Ayanjoke, the American Heart Association 
CPR Training will be conducted by Mr. Stephan Massey.  The training cost is 
twenty dollars ($20.00) per person.   
 
     Please register for the workshop in the Fellowship Hall after worship ser-
vice.  If you have questions, please see Dr. Charles Dillard, Dr. Babette Craig, 

CPR TRAINING 


